2022 VP Services AGM Report
Health and Dental
The GSA health and dental insurance plan continuously runs well in the last year. After many conversations of negotiation, we finally have visiting students and MBA students in our plan. Visiting students should manually enroll themselves during the Change-of-Coverage period of each term. MBA students now switch to our insurance from MSU insurance since Fall 2022. They will be enrolled in our plan automatically.
Clubs
The number of GSA clubs now reaches 24, which is the largest number among the whole GSA history. From the last year, the procedure to hold an event by clubs has been revised and simplified. All the club related work now merges into the role of me. Thus, clubs can focus on holding their events without consulting many executives.
